THE LORD MAYOR’S SHOW SATURDAY 14 NOVEMBER 2015

APPLICATION FOR ‘Q’ VEHICLE ACCESS PASS FOR COACHES
Applications must be submitted by Monday 2 November 2015 at the latest

There is a limited amount of parking available in Queen Victoria Street for coaches bringing the elderly/disabled to watch
the Show without having to leave their vehicles.

We need to have confirmation of the status of the coach passengers, so please supply either Blue Badge details, or written
confirmation (eg on letterhead of care home).

Please download this form, complete as appropriate and return, together with a photocopy/scan of your Blue Badge, or
alternative written confirmation, to:

Larry Costa

E larry.costa@cityoflondon.gov.uk

T 07958 283485 / 020 7332 3037

A Highways & Events, City of London Corporation, Guildhall, London EC2P 2E

Name of Blue Badge holder

Blue Badge registration no

Blue Badge serial no

Blue Badge expiry date

Vehicle registration no

Vehicle make/model/colour

Number of persons attending

Full contact details of the person who will be with the vehicle on Lord Mayor's Day, which must include a mobile number
(applications without this information will not be considered):

Name

Telephone (landline) (mobile)

Email

Postal address

Signature Name (please print)

Date




